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Invitation 
 

Online-meeting on March 11, 2021 at 07:00 P.M. EET 
with special guest 
Karl von Habsburg 

 
 
Dear members and friends of Ukrainian-Austrian Association, 
Dear Members and friends of Paneuropean Movement, 
 
Today UAA would like to invite you to a certainly very interesting online meeting 
on 11 March, 2021 at 07:00 PM. 
 
To begin with we will inform you on recent developments and plans of UAA for 
2021. 
 
In the following Karl von Habsburg will give us the honour to speak. He is head of 
the House of Habsburg, grandson of the last Austro-Hungarian emperor, Charles I, 
as well as, among a series of other missions and appointments, President of the 
Pan-European Movement in Austria. 
 
He will speak about the Paneuropean Movement and its significance for Ukraine. 
His speech will be followed by a Q&A-session. 
 
Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83145828894 
 
We kindly ask you to register: m.kordun@ukrainian-austrian-association.com  
Only registered participants will be permitted to ask questions to Karl von 
Habsburg. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
Alfred F. Praus 
President  
Ukrainian-Austrian Association 
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